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To Whom it may concern, 

 
The last three requirements of the Annual Notice for Great Lakes Basin- Combined Sewer Overflow are 
currently under review by Midwest ern Engineering. 

1) Summary of 9 minimum controls and LTCP implementation status. 
2) Key milestone remaining in LTCP. 
3) ) Description of annual number of CSO events anticipated after full LTCP implementation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 Dan Hjelm 

Water & Wastewater Superintendent 
 

260-570-7084 
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